OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 28 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 210 without my signature.

The bill limits the 24/7 carpool lane controls on specified segments of the 134 and 210
freeways in Los Angeles to the hours of heavy commuter traffic.

I vetoed a nearly identical bill last session. I continue to believe that carpool lanes are

especially important in Los Angeles County to reduce pollution and maximize the use of
freeways. Therefore, we should continue to retain the current 24/7 carpool lane control.
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Sincerely,

Edmund

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. « SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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